Gentet, Matthias

From: td swales <5

Sent: 07 July 2017 12:19

To: Fowler, David; Planning

Subject: App Ref 2016/4605/P, Assoc Ref 2014/7874P
Attachments: Roof terrace impact.JPG; 0194_001.pdf

Dear David,

I am writing to object to the proposed changes to the above application regarding the extended roof
terrace. We live at 59 Birkenhead Street and the subject property is in direct line of sight and therefore
noise of the proposed changes.

The proposed changes will cause increased disturbance, nuisance and noise pollution from the roof terrace
directly to our bedroom window and we strongly object to this. T attach a picture of the structure where you
can clearly see that the proposed changes will be in direct line of sight from our property and most
importantly the bedrooms of our house.

We see no reason why there should be a change to the previously granted application and in any case, the
proposed terrace should not extend past the stairwell as marked in the attached (in blue) and certainly not in
anyway impact Arglye street, Argyle square and surrounding residential streets including Birkenhead Street
as the noise nuisance and disturbance would be significant and detrimentally impact residents.

Please consider this strong objection to the proposed changes in your decision.

Kind regards,

Ed Swales

59 Birkenhead Street
WCI1H 8BB



